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29th March 2019 

Dear Parents/carers, 

We are pleased to announce that our Original performance ‘The Wiz’ will be 
performed on Thursday 23rd May. We have been on the most fantastic journey down 
the yellow brick road, putting together and rehearsing this performance and cannot 
wait to share it with you. 

The plan is to polish the performance after the Easter break to allow for the dance 
and drama clubs to rehearse together. This means that both clubs will run for an 
additional half term ending after their performance on Thursday 23rd May. There will 
be a £2.50 charge for this half term. 

If you wish for your child to keep their place for the next half term please sign the 

form below and pass it in to the office along with the Club fee, by Wednesday 3rd 

April. 

Many thanks for your ongoing support; we look forward to welcoming you to the 
performance. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Miss Stickland and Mrs Manley 

 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Drama Club 

 

I wish for________________________________________to continue Drama Club  

until Thursday 23rd May.  

 

I have enclosed my child’s £2.50 club continuation fee. 

 

Sign____________________     Date__________________ 
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